
ADDENDUM #1 

 
To: All Proposal Holders 

Date: July 2, 2024 

From:  Cody Hoover, Program Analyst 
 SEDA-COG 
 201 Furnace Road 
 Lewisburg, PA 17837 
 570-524-4491  

Project:   Sonestown Sewer System Improvements Phase II  

This Addendum forms a part of the Request for Quotes (RFQ) and modifies the original 

RFQ, dated June 6, 2024, as noted below.  All proposers must sign and return the attached 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum. Acknowledgement of Receipt is required to 

ensure consideration of the proposal.  Failure to do so may subject the proposer to 

disqualification. 

 

This Addendum consists of the following items: 

 

1. Question: I reviewed the information that you sent, and there was nothing relating to 
Act 537 Sewage Facilities Planning for this project. An Act 537 Plan Update is not 
included in the RFP. Should this be included in the scope, or will this be completed 
outside of this scope? 
 
Answer:     The project will require an update to the Act 537 and the proposal should 
include all costs associated with this activity as well as be included in the scope of work.  
 

 



Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum 

 

 
We hereby acknowledge and confirm receipt of ADDENDUM NO #1 regarding the Sonestown Sewer 

System Improvements Phase II  have attached this Addendum to our copy of the RFQ. 

 

 

 Company Name:  

  

   

 

 By:  

 

   

 

 Title:  
 
   
 
 Date:  

 

   


